
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

29th January 2024 

Academy Update 

Wonderful news to share  - the Academy Order for Stanford School  to join Wellspring Academy 

Trust has been granted and therefore this is a very exciting time for the school.  

As you know from the previous consultation, Wellspring is a positive and  forward looking Trust, and 

we are excited about the future  opportunities to collaborate with the other schools, both locally and 

across other regions. 

Lots of things will stay just as they are and we will do our very best to keep you updated and 

supported through any changes. 

Hot of the press is news about the new school name.  Our super Pupil Voice team, along with 

Governor and Stanford Trust representatives have chosen the new school name, so after we convert 

we will be called – 

Laceby Stanford Primary Academy 

What a fantastic choice team! 

Please do not worry about having to buy new uniform items and book bags etc at this stage with 

the new school name on them, as we will not be expecting any family to have to replace any item 

until they are ready to. We have met with the Wellspring Finance Team recently who suggested 

some ideas we can share with you shortly which will help out even more. It is important to share too 

that the colour of the school jumper and our very special and unique school badge will be staying 

just as they are. The rest of the uniform eg PE kit, colours etc will also be the same too. It is simply 

the name of the school that will be changing on the jumpers, hoodies and book bags etc.  

We will be keeping you updated regularly about changes to admin type things too over the 

forthcoming months - things like logging into text service, online payments etc.  

Signage to the school, school letterhead, etc will also be updated with the new name and 

information, as we convert, so you may notice some new things when you drop off your child/ren or 

when you are looking at the school website etc. 

I am unable to share the final date of conversion with you as it may be subject to change but, all 

being well, we are looking at only a few months before the conversion will all take place. I will do my 

very best to keep you as informed, as possible. 

I am sure you will be as excited as we are about this positive news but if you do have any queries, do 

please let us know and we will do our best to answer them. 

Thanks for your support,  

Mrs L Hackfath 

Headteacher 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
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